
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 

                                                                                                                              13th May 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Jubilee 
In the last week of this half-term, we will be celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. The children will be 
taking part in a range of activities over the course of the week, and we will end our celebrations with a 
whole school picnic on Thursday 26th May. It would be great if the children could wear red, white and blue 
on this day. You should have received a letter via ParentPay (the link is also on Class Dojo) to order your 
child’s lunch for the picnic. Can you please complete this by 18th May.  
 
Football 
A big well done to the Year 5/6 Girls Football team who made it though to the semi finals of the TWSCFA 
cup competition. The girls battled hard against a strong side, but Grange Park came out as the eventual 
winners. Well done to the girls and best of luck to Grange Park in the final.  
 
Some dates to add to your diary 

• Thursday 7th July (morning) – Key Stage 2 Sports Day 

• Friday 8th July (morning) – Reception & Key Stage 1 Sports Day 
(Reserves for these are 14th/15th July respectively) 

 
A reminder that this half-term breaks on Thursday 26th May.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  

 

Hollinswood Primary School and Nursery 
Headteacher: Mr G Atkinson BEd(Hons) 
___________________________________ 
Dale Acre Way, Hollinswood, Telford, Shropshire TF3 2EP 

Tel: 01952 386920/386930 

Email: a2200@taw.org.uk / h2200@taw.org.uk  

Web: http://hollinswoodprimary.co.uk/  
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